
MEC Nkakareng Rakgoale visited Collins Chabane Local Municipality to 
monitor ongoing roads maintenance: 
 
Mayor of Collins Chabane Local Municipality Cllr Shadrack Maluleke has today 
welcomed the MEC for Public Works, Roads, and Infrastructure Manana Nkakareng 
Rakgoale in Collins Chabane where she was visiting to monitor the progress that is 
being made on the maintenance and rehabilitation of the D4 road between Malamulele 
and Vuwani. The busy D4 road which is a stretch of about 100 kilometres connects 
the N1 intersection and Malamulele is undergoing massive rehabilitation by the 
Department’s entity Roads Agency Limpopo. Mayor Shadrack Maluleke stated that 
the visit by the MEC complement the Municipality’s ongoing programme to continue 
investing on quality Roads and streets within our communities, "You will remember 
that we are in a marathon of constructing ring roads that connects to the main roads, 
so this will continue adding value to our vision which is to see Collins Chabane Local 
Municipality with better and quality roads and streets".  
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